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Yolowstons Haliet wyetowsioneballst@omeil.coms

=

subdivision of NG 53?7

Official GLA Info Account <info@glamontana.org>
To: Yellowstone Ballet <yellowstoneballet@gmail.com>

Dear Kathleen,

Thank you for sending the information attached to your email. There is an outdated "Realty Transfer" form on our
GLA website. The form has the address for Minnick Management in Bozeman and we will update the form soon. So
the information you sent went to an old address. Please provide the address of Parsifal Pittendorfer who now owns
NG 53-C. We will update or GLA records with you as the owner of NG 53-B and Parsifal as the owner of NG 53-C.

The subdivision was recorded with Park County on September 8, 2018, and you conveyed the property to your son
the same day. You sent the Realty Transfer form to the GLA a year iater. When you paid assessments on NG

53 from 2008 to 2017, the assessments were credited to NG 53 under your name because NG 53 was the only lot
we had a record of.

When the board discovered your name on both NG 53-B and NG 53-C on Cadastral (see attached document) last
week, it caused concern that you were not a member in good standing and able to be a candidate for the November
11, 2017 board of directors election.

Please contact the board by email: info@glamontana.org, or by phone: 406-451-0033, or by postal mail: PO Box 312
Emigrant. MT 59027.

Thank you,
Charlene Murphy
GLA Secretary

{Quoted text hidden]

Thank you for your e-mail to the Official GLA Info Account.

Your email has been immediately forwarded to ALL members of the GLA Board, and will be handled as soon as
possible by the appropriate officer, committee or the entire board depending on the issue.

Please be aware that complex or mulii-part questions, formai comptlaints, and anything requiring consultation with
legal or financial staff may take ionger for final resolution.

The Glastonbury Landowners Association Board of Directors
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